
October 2020 
 

N E W S L E T T E R 
 

LYNX TIMES 
 
 
 
 

PRINCIPAL MESSAGE 
 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

Thank you so much for attending Parent/Teacher conferences. 
I hope you were able to adapt to the new format of Zoom. If you were unable to 
meet with your child’s homeroom teacher, please email this teacher to schedule 
an appointment. 

 
As we finish Quarter One remotely, the administration and 

teachers have identified two areas of concern: attendance and work completion. 
We want to remind our community that even though we are remote learning, 
students are expected to attend their Zoom classes and complete their Canvas 
work. 

 
In regard to low attendance, Glendale sent out a survey 

three weeks ago to parents about changing our schedule to better align with both 
East High and Mountain View Elementary. The majority of our parents voted for 4 
days of Live Zoom instruction and one Digital Day on Wednesday. 

 
On November 8, pending the district doesn't change our remote status, for Second 
Quarter, we will move to 4 days Live Zoom on Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, and 
Friday. Wednesday will be the only 

Digital Day. Please remember that if your child does not attend middle school 
classes, they are at risk of not graduating from High School. 

 
Please reach out if you have any questions or concerns. We 

are here to help and are very thankful for your help in educating your child. Kind 

regards, 

Jill Baillie 



UPCOMING EVENTS 
T e c h S u p p o r t W e d n e s d a y s 

4 - 7 p m 

October 2020 

P.E & Athletics 
N o v 8 t h m o v e t o 4 d a y l i v e 

 
z o o m M / T / T h / F W ( d i g i t a l ) 

 

G r a b & G o t r i c k - o r - t r e a t 
 

F r i d a y 1 0 / 3 0 1 1 : 5 0 - 1 2 : 3 5 p m 
 

T e r m 1 e n d s N o v 9 t h 
 

F o o d B a n k N o v 5 t h & 1 9 t h 
 

T h a n k s g i v i n g R e c e s s N o v 

2 6 t h & 2 7 t h 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bike Club 


